
OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE AS AMBASSADORS 

January 2025 

 

About St. Paul’s Co-ed Summer Portal 

Established in 2022 under the management of the Council of St. Paul’s Co-educational 

College (SPCC), the St. Paul’s Co-ed Summer Portal is steered by a vision to inspire the next 

generation and in following the educational model and philosophy of the College. For more 

information about the Portal and the camp this summer, please visit 

www.summer.spcc.edu.hk.  

 

Ambassadors at the Portal 

Are you curious about the behind-the-scene work that goes on in running an operation? St. 

Paul’s Co-ed Summer Portal is now welcoming students and alumni of SPCC to join us as 

ambassadors. You’ll have the chance to not only make a meaningful impact on the lives of 

your younger peers, but also to gain valuable experience working alongside a team of 

experienced educators and give back to your alma mater.  

 

Camp Date: 16–25 July 2025    Location: Hong Kong, China 

 

Working Hours:  

During the camp, ambassadors will be assigned specific projects or duties on one or more 

days, with each session lasting from 2 to 4 hours.  

 

Sample Responsibilities: 

• Operate the check-in counter on Day 1 

• Greet parents and guests during prior to and at events that are open to them 

• Serve as stage, sound or light crew for performances 

• Assist photographers and videographers in their work 

    

Benefits: 

• Mentorships and guidance from our faculty 

• Opportunity to develop leadership, communication and problem-solving skills 

• Letter of Reference or Commendation upon satisfactory completion of the 

internship 

• A travel allowance per day will be paid 

 

Qualifications: 

The ideal Ambassador is expected to: 

•  



 

• Be a student or alumni of St. Paul’s Co-educational College or St. Paul’s Co-

educational College Primary School 

• Have strong communication and interpersonal skills 

• Be a reliable, responsible team player who is a self-starter 

 

Application: 

• Please send your profile along with an email detailing your areas of interest to Mr. 

Warren Lee, Summer Portal Director at wwlee@spcc.edu.hk 

• The application process is on a rolling basis until the positions are filled 

 

 


